
Hi, 

 

  I’ve attached a link to a video about Shin’s life—which, if you have an 

hour to spare, is well worth watching. 

 

  My daughter Katherine and I are participating in a volunteer-based medi-

cal brigade, January 7
th
-13

th 
, 2016,  through the University of Virginia’s 

Chapter of Global Medical and Dental Brigades in Honduras.  We will set 

up a five-day medical clinic performing basic medical and dental exams in 

rural Honduras, where volunteering U.S. physicians are partnered with    

local physicians. Students from the University of Virginia and Johns Hop-

kins University will partner to obtain vitals from patients, observe   consult, 

and to inspire and inform community members to instill value in healthy 

habits. My daughter participated in a similar brigade last January to Nicara-

gua and found it very rewarding. 

 

  We are planning to spend about three days in El Progresso with Shin      

after our brigade is finished—we are still working out the details—I will get 

back to you once I know, as I would be glad to take something to Shin for 

the children from Immanuel if that is possible. 

 

Best, 

Cheryl L. 


